
 

 

BROOMFIELD PEDIATRICS WISHES A FOND FAREWELL TO 

Dr. DAVID FLORIO 
 

Broomfield Pediatrics is sad to say goodbye to Dr. Florio who was with 
us for 1 short year.  

We were excited when Dr. Florio joined us and hoped he found a 
permanent home here, but sadly, that is not to be. 

Last January Dr. Florio was gifted with a son and over the last several 
months the extra time for his commute, which is over 45 minutes, has 
cut deeply into his family time and he is missing more and more with 
his son. Now Dr. Florio and his wife are expecting another wonderful 
little one and has decided it is not in the best interest of his family to 
continue to commute so far. 

Dr Florio has enjoyed getting to know his patients and families and will 
miss everyone.  

 

He will be missed but we wish him all the best! 

Good Luck Dr. Florio! 


